
CENSUS DAY MENU 

THURSDAY 3RD OCTOBER 

Meat Option—Burger & Chips 

Vegetarian—Tomato pasta 

Thursday 3rd October is Census day. We encourage all children to have a hot school dinner on this day.  

The number of meals taken on this day impacts on the amount of funding the school receives from the 

government and so we want as many children as possible to sign up! The more funding we receive, the 

more we can provide for your children.  

Even if your child does not usually have a school dinner, please consider booking one on census day. It 

is a great day to try school meals! If you are worried that your child will not like the meal, they can 

always bring in a packed lunch as well.  

Please note when booking the meal on ParentPay the option will still read cottage pie for meat option 

& sweet potato pastry roll for the vegetarian.  But on Thursday 3rd October the children will receive 

the meat or veggie option as above (in green).   

 


